
February 2023

Dear friends,

As for the pandemic, thankfully travelling and going on holiday are almost completely back to normal!

Zanzibar and Tanzania have come through well. Naturally, we remain vigilant and operate in accordance with the health and safety 
regulations of the World Health Organisation. We learnt a lot during this period, and carried these procedures forward into day-to-day 
operations as a standard for our accommodation, during transfers, on flights to the beach or safari areas and during game drives.

See below for entry information for arrivals on Zanzibar, and mainland Tanzania. And be aware that the airline you fly with may 
have different rules. You must understand that you will have to comply with both.

The archipelago Zanzibar and Mainland Tanzania:

a. advises all travellers to be fully vaccinated as per the approved vaccination program in their home country.

b. no longer requires the presentation of a negative COVID-19 RT- PCR or NAATs certificate

c. requires that for surveillance, purposes health officers may at any time perform a COVID-19 Rapid test free of charge for 
randomly selected travellers upon arrival at the (air)port.

d. will assess upon arrival all travellers’ temperatures through a walking thermos-scan and any traveller found to be symptomatic 
will be isolated and handled as per health protocol.

It is easily arranged when you require a PCR- or rapid test upon departure (requested by your airline or final destination). 
In Zanzibar, you can book online an appointment through https://zanzibarcovidtesting.co.tz. In Tanzania, you can book o nline an 
appointment through https://pimacovid.moh.go.tz/#/booking

Please find the official Travel Advisory No. 15 of the 1st of February 2023, applicable to Zanzibar below. 
Please find the official Travel Advisory No. 12 of the 12th of January 2023 applicable to mainland Tanzania below.

You are most welcome and we are happy to help you book your holiday accommodation or safari. We look forward to welcoming you to 
relax and enjoy a well-deserved break. Please email us at info@paradise-wilderness.com or WhatsApp us on +255 789 467 74

Best regards,
Bert Schoonvelde (owner & director)








